
 

   
The Madrona School is planning to construct a new K-8 school, at 

11478 N. Madison Avenue, which includes classrooms, offices and an 

assembly hall.  Site improvements would also include 39+ parking 

spaces, playfield, stormwater facilities and on-site septic system.  An 

existing residence, barn and two sheds on property would be 

demolished.  Phased construction is proposed. 

 

6:30-8:00 p.m. Monday, July 18, 2016  
City Hall, Council Chambers 

280 Madison Avenue 

This is a mandatory meeting per the City’s Public Participation 

Ordinance. For more information, contact Joshua Machen, 

Department of Planning and Community Development, (780-3765) 

or pcd@bainbridgewa.gov 

 

Please Join Us!  

Madrona School 
Public Participation Meeting 

 


